
Maiden Erlegh Trust is
consulting on its proposal to

open River Academy in
September 2024

We will be holding our first
consultation event on Wednesday 21

June 2023 between 4:30m and 6:00pm
at Maiden Erlegh School in Reading.

Book your place HERE

 81 Crescent Road, Reading, RG1 5SL

https://forms.office.com/e/TWpY47ap0q

